
October 28, 2021 

Quarter 4 Prior Authorization and Covered Services Changes Effective 
12/1/2021 

 
Dear providers,  
 
Here are upcoming changes to the Health Plan of San Mateo’s (HPSM’s) prior authorization required 
list, effective December 1, 2021. For the most current updates, please visit 
www.hpsm.org/provider/authorizations. 
 
26 codes added requiring prior authorization: 
 

• 0268U, 0269U, 0276U, 74261, 74262, 74263, 81340, 81341, 81342, 81405, A4223, A4453, A4459, 
C9081, J0699, J1305, J1426, J1437, J1445, J1448, J2406, J9318, Q2054, Q4251, Q4252, Q4253. 

 
9 codes removed from the list for no longer requiring prior authorization: 
 

• 90378, 93590, 93591, 93592, 93653, 93654, A4649, J9039, J9317. 
 
10 codes that were retired or deleted: 
 

• C9065, C9075, C9076, C9077, C9078, C9079, E1065, J0693, Q4228, Q4236. 
 
For questions, please contact the HPSM Provider Services department at PSInquiries@hpsm.org. 
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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